
 

 

April 16th, 2012 

Selectboard of Sunderland 

PO BOX 295 

East Arlington, VT 05252-0295 

 

Dear Sunderland Property Owner, 

Based on maps provided to the town of Sunderland we have identified your property as 

potentially being impacted by the new Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRM).  These maps 

are available for viewing at the Sunderland Town Clerk’s Office and we encourage you 

to view your property to determine the impact if any. 

The town will be considering whether or not to adopt these new maps at an upcoming 

Selectboard meeting.  Failure to adopt the maps would remove the town and any 

properties from the National Flood Insurance Program.  However, adopting the maps 

could affect any future development on your property. 

There is some additional information about this process on the town website at 

www.sunderlandvt.org at the bottom of the home page under Latest News and 

Announcements. 

The Selectboard would like to hear from you if you have any comments about this 

process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sunderland Selectboard 

http://www.sunderlandvt.org/

